
 

 

 

            

 

 

 

August 2019 Issue 55 
 Welcome to Woodside’s August newsletter, we hope you all enjoy! We would like to welcome 

any recommendations you may have to add into our monthly newsletter. For example; 

poems, short stories, jokes or any other comments.  

  

                                                                 

  This month the topic of the month is:  

 

SUMMERTIME!   

Woodside 
Newsletter 

 



 

 

August Birthdays;  

RC – 1st 

BF – 15th  

FF – 22nd  

FL – 25th  

 

 



August Entertainment 

6th – Fitness class 

8th – a variety of songs from ‘Duck soup’ (2pm) 

15th – monthly trip out 

20th – Fitness class 

22nd – blues singer (2pm) 

25th – church service (3pm) 

29th – Gary (2pm) 

 
Please do consult the activity timetable situated by main lounge doors for 

further information on activities or see Sarah our activities co-ordinator.  

 



 

We would like to thank everyone for the very kind donations that helped 

towards our garden, our garden is looking wonderful and everyone is 

enjoying sitting out in the sunshine. We have a lovely sensory fence, a 

herb fence, lots of different potted plants and we are also growing 

strawberries. We all enjoy being outside.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



As many of you are aware, we are having an extension built at Woodside, 

this work has now begun which we are very much excited about!  As the 

building work continues at Woodside we apologise for any inconvenience 

that is being caused in this process. If you have any concerns regarding 

the building work please feel free to see Tracey, the manager. We are very 

excited for the end result. The building work is making excellent progress! 

 

 

 

Well done to all staff who are currently training and to those already 

completed. We welcome all of our new staff to Woodside! 

 

 

 


